Elum, Alyster

0000

From: Sarah Braun <braunsarah3@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 3, 2025 1:07 PM

To: Cmte HED

Subject: Please Oppose LD 1806

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

Everything is atready registered with the city. Enough bureaucracy already we don’t need any more
loopholes to jump through in order to do to Get rid of a protocol that’s already Set up to protect both
tenant and landlord. Get out of our business and every detail leave good enough alone.



